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Warning

Warning concerning the usurpation of the name CSSF

The Commission de Surveillance du Secteur Financier (CSSF) warns the public of unknown persons who send
emails with the address format secure@cssf.services, presenting themselves as a CSSF agent, and ask the recipient
to divulge confidential information.

The CSSF would like to specify that only emails with the address format @cssf.lu are used for its email
communications.
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